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NOTICE FOR BUS NUMBER 08 USERS 

31TH August, 2022 
 

This bus will not be available until further notice. The probable date of 
resumption of this bus is 8/9/22. 
 
Those who wish to get the bus fees reimbursed may go to Mr.Joy, fill the form 
and get reimbursement. 
 
Those who wish to continue should fill another form from Mr.Joy to avail free 
bus service for December. This means when you pay in November you will get 
December free, by showing the form counter signed by Mr.Joy and with the 
school seal on it. 
 
We sincerely apologize for this unavoidable glitch. 
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